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February 28, 1985

Docket Nos. 50-348
50~364

Dr. J. Nelson Grace

Regional Administrator

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 2900

101 Marietta Street, N.W.

Atlanta, GA 30323

RE: Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
Radioactive Effluent Release Report

Dear Dr. Grace:

The Joseph M., Farley Nuclear Plant Semi~Annual Radioactive Effluent
Release Report for the period of July 1, 1984 through December 31, 1984,
is herewith submitted in accordance with the Unit 1 and Unit 2 Technical
Specifiations, Section 6.9.1.8. Included with this submittal as
required by Technical Specification 6.13.2 is documentation of changes
made to the Farley Nuclear Plant Process Control Program. Also enclosed
is a revised 2nd quarter joint frequency distribution table for the
effluent report previously submitted for the period of January 1, 1984
through June 30, 1984,

If you have any questions, please advise.

Yours very tg(ly,

e,

R. P. McDonald

RPM/KWM:sam
Enclosures (2)
xc: Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Mr. L. B. Long
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. W. H. Bradford
Mr. E. A. Reeves
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APFENDIX A

SEMI- ANNUAL EFFLUENT RELEARSE REPORT
July 1, 1984 through December 31, 1984




